
BC Senior Men’s Tennis League 2025/26 

Announcements 
 2025-Oct-01 - The Tennis League Committee, in consultation with the team captains, is 

pleased to announce that the 2025-2026 season will start on the weekend of October 
25th, 2025 and run to the weekend of February 28th, 2026 with playoffs anticipated to be 
held on March 8th, 2026. The playoffs are planned to be hosted at the Hollyburn Country 
Club this year – more information will be shared once available. No matches have been 
scheduled over the Christmas holidays including New Years. The team schedules have 
been produced and have taken into account the 35 facility constraints that were 
provided as input to the scheduling process. Please note, there are matches scheduled 
over the Family Day long weekend in February. This season, Arbutus is back as a 
combined Arbutus / Hollyburn team with hosting split between Arbutus and Hollyburn 
tennis club facilities.  

Vancouver Lawn’s new home time is Sundays at 4:45pm on their clay courts. Please 
bring your clay court shoes and change into another pair of shoes once your match is 
completed. Also, visiting teams please park offsite when attending league matches at 
Van Lawn. 

Let’s all have a great season of tennis! 

 


